
2023-2024 New Kindergarten Pre-Registration

We will also be hosting a Kindergarten Roundup Spring Visit this year on 
March 30th from 6:00-7:00pm. This is a Come and Go, Open House 
event. Students and parents will have the opportunity to visit the 

building and classrooms at Central Elementary and meet our 
Kindergarten team. You may also bring important enrollment 

documents with you that night to turn into the office (shot records, 
health/physical, birth certificate). Please make sure you pre-register on 

the form linked above, so we can get important kindergarten 

It's time for Central Elementary School's Kindergarten Round-Up for the 
2023-2024 school year! Children must be five on or before Aug. 31, 2023 

to attend kindergarten. Please Pre-Register your child online at the 
USD320 website Enrollment tab or click on the 2023-2024 New 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration link below and fill out the Google 
form. This will give us important contact information, so we can send 

you more information about getting ready for Kindergarten!

Please call the office at 785-456-7271 if you have questions and spread 
the word if you know any children in the community who will be 5 years 

old on or before August 31, 2023!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSchiH1FvT2hS4hg2sLDRtiG7nMOV-5SnC4fMnhqprLpj2mYcQ/viewform
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